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Enrollment:
May 2022
3rd Grade 76
4th Grade 77
5th Grade 75
Total 228
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e We are so excited that Lincoln Elementary School is now the proud
recipients of the National Showcase selected as a Capturing Kids’ Hearts
National Showcase School®! | received the following email from Capturing
Kids’ Hearts explaining this honor:

“We recognize the hard work that your campus has put into becoming an
awardee and we want you to be able to share this good news with your
community. As a first-year awardee you will receive a National Showcase school
banner to display on your campus as well as a canvas with a special quote.
Capturing Kids’ Hearts® recognizes and celebrates schools that go the extra mile
each day, creating the social-emotional safety on school campuses that is
conducive to learning. Because of the rigor of our evaluation process, the
Capturing Kids’ Hearts National Showcase School award is both a high aspiration
and an exemplary recognition of excellence”.
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Wrapping Up the School Year

e May 2-6; We celebrated teacher appreciation week with dilly bars from the main
office, well wishes from PEF, Lunch from PTO, and additional small tokens of
appreciation throughout the week. The teachers expressed how appreciated they
felt and thanked everyone for their generosity.

e May 4th; the handbook committee met reviewing the handbook for any
adjustments necessary for approval at the June board meeting.

e May 9-13 Spring Map Testing is all wrapped up for the 20-21 school year

e May 17th; 2nd grade students will visit Lincoln School tomorrow and visit with the
3rd grade teachers and staff.

e May 18; Mrs. Mayhall and | arranged for 5th grade students to visit the Jr. High
School for a tour, a Q&A session between the 5th grade students and some of the
Jr. High students and some information from Miss Armour about joining the band.

e May 19; the Seniors graduation walk through Lincoln School

e 5-23-21; Principal’s Celebration with a Kona Ice Visit
e 5-24-21 Park Day

e 5-25-21 Field Day

Thank You

As you are aware | have resigned my position as principal from Lincoln Elementary and
as | wrap up the 21-22 School Year things will be very busy. | don’t want to miss this
opportunity to thank the board for their support over the last 4 years. It has been a
pleasure building relationships with colleagues, working alongside the staff at Lincoln
Elementary and positively impacting students. Working at Pana CUSD #8 has been full of
valuable learning experiences that | will take with me as | move forward in my career as
an educator. | feel blessed to have been part of the Panther Nation for this period of time.
With Warm Regards,


mailto:kmillburg@panaschools.com

